
A Controversial Newsletter “The Printed Voice of Summit Theological Seminary”
~ All articles are written by George L. Faull, Rel. D. unless otherwise stated ~

Vol. 26 No. 1                                January  2013                                      George L. Faull, Editor

“THOUGHTS ON SUMMIT’S
NEHEMIAH COURSE”

--FROM ONE OF SUMMIT’S INDEPENDENT
STUDY STUDENTS

 “The timing of taking
this course, in my
humble opinion, was a
Providence from God.

We were having a
problem in our local
Church and I didn’t
know exactly how to
handle it.  Then here
comes my material in
the mail for ‘Nehemiah,
The Problem Solving
Leader’.

I dove into the textbook
and listened to all the

CD’s with much anticipation.

So I learned a great deal from this course.  The
importance of prayer in the life of a leader and how
Nehemiah prayed for the particular problems, especially
the Spiritual problems in Chapter 13.

I learned how to deal with problems from Nehemiah.
How he didn’t let the opposition get at him.  Even when
they spread rumors about him, he didn’t let that stop
him.  He had a job to do and was going to do it.

I also liked how he was very specific in describing the
wall in Chapter 3.  Without this we would not have a full
picture of what the wall looked like.  It shows to me the
importance of every Chapter, every Verse.

In closing, I feel that this course on “Nehemiah, A
Problem Solving Leader”, is a MUST for every leader,
whether they are a preacher, Elder, Deacon.

I have been richly blessed for studying this book.  We
often think that the Old Testament no longer applies to
us.

But as I Corinthians reminds us, “…they were written
for our admonition….”

May God bless.”

This course was instructed by Brother Jerry
Paul and available through Summit.

"From the cowardice that shrinks from
new truth, from the laziness that is content
with half truths, from the arrogance that
thinks it knows all truth, O, God of Truth,

deliver us."


